From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney [mailto:emcchesn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 8:27 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: DC Travel 

Hi Steve:  Hope you are well!

This email serves to tell you that I travelled to Washington, DC to take part of the Urban Library Council meetings on STEM held on Thursday and Friday, 9/20-21/18.  I returned home on Friday evening.  I received no honoraria, payment or stipends and was not gifted anything for this travel.

Thanks and talk to you soon,

Liz

Elizabeth McChesney | System Wide Children’s Services & Family Engagement Director

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street |Chicago IL 60605

